
Find a home that suits your lifestyle.
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Elevated Fully Detached Bungalow
Naxxar Malta

POR
MLS ID 309770

Amenities and Features

External Features: Courtyard External Features: Exterior
BBQ External Features: General Energy Saving Features
External Features: Ownership of Airspace External
Features: Use of Roof Internal Features: Basement
Internal Features: Gym Internal Features: Flatlet Internal
Features: Interior Intercom System Internal Features:
Interior Walk-in Closet Internal Features: Interior Wine
Cellar Internal Features: Store Room Internal Features:
Study Internal Features: Washroom Air-conditioning: Wall
Unit A/C

Benji Psaila
benji.psaila@maltasothebysrealty.com
Position: Head of Sales & Letting

BEDS

6
POOL

Yes
INTERIOR

750 Sq Mt

BATHS

3
GARAGE

Yes

A rare opportunity to acquire this fully detached
bungalow in the most sought-after area of San Pawl Tat-
Targa, enjoying breathtaking distant sea and country
views. Set on a generous 1,300 m² plot, this north-facing
property offers stunning sunsets and a beautifully
designed outdoor space, perfect for entertaining. The
exterior boasts a large swimming pool, surrounding
garden, BBQ area, jacuzzi, and a fully equipped catering
kitchen. Inside, the bungalow features a welcoming
entrance hall, a spacious...


